
Dear parents
Summer term welcome
Welcome back to the Summer term. This half term
is a short but busy half term and we have been so
pleased to see the children back and ready to
learn. 
This term we are going to be really focusing on
handwriting - and we have introduced a
‘Handwriting Star’ of the week. The winner each
week will get to bring a trophy home for the week.

Reminder of the week

Please make sure the children have a
water bottle with them each day - having
access to fresh drinking water
throughout the day is so important. 

..We are delighted that so many children
were awarded 100% attendance for the
Spring term - lets see if we can have even
more in the Summer term. 

Attendance matters

Uniform reminder
Please can I remind you to make sure your child is in full uniform each day. Taking
pride in what we wear and following the uniform policy ensures everyone feels a
sense of belonging. Taking pride in what we are wearing will help promote and
develop our drive for aiming high and I thank you in advance for your support with
this.

Attendance
A gentle reminder that term time holidays will not be authorised. If we see
attendance dip you will be contacted by a member of the attendance team and
invited in for a meeting to discuss this. 

Mrs Ruck



Dates for your diary

28  April - Year 3 swimming startsth

28  April - Year 1 & 2 Cycling Projectth

28  April - Year 4 & 5 Rugby programme startsth

5  May - Bank holiday Mondayth

6  May - Nursery trip to Standalone Farmth

8  May - VE day - wear Red, white and blueth

9  May - Reception, Y1 & Y2 trip to Stockwoodth

WB 12  May - SATS Week Year 6th

20  May - ear 5 and 6 STEM workshopth

21  May - Phonics Screening Check Parent Information Meeting
2.45pm

st

22  May - National Maths daynd

22  May - Pyjamarama daynd

26  May - 30  May - Half termth th


